
Notice of Public Hearing 
City of Carlyle 

Zoning Board Action 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Carlyle Zoning Board of Appeals and the Planning Commission 
will hold a Public Hearing at the Carlyle City Hall First Floor Conference Room on Thursday, 
June 19, 2014.  The meeting of the Zoning Board shall begin at 7 p.m. and is scheduled to meet 
for the purpose of hearing the following requests as submitted for consideration: 
 
Request for Variance:  Petitioner Richard and Beryl Durbin requests a variance to install a 
carport on the property behind the existing garage. The carport will be situated approximately 2’ 
from the property line the same as the existing garage which does not meet current code 
requirements.  This property is located within the City of Carlyle and the property is zoned R-2 
Single Family - Small, in which single family homes are permitted. 
 
Legal description of the properties is as follows:  Parcel id 08-07-13-301-035 commonly known 
as 670 23rd Street. 
 
All persons interested in providing both written and/or oral testimony in support of or in 
opposition to this proposal are invited to attend the hearing scheduled as noted above.  Further 
information relative to the proposal can be obtained by contacting the Zoning Administrator at 
618-594-2468 during regular business hours or by emailing admin@carlylelake.com. 
 
 
 
 
 

Submitted by JoAnn Hollenkamp, Zoning Administrator 
this 23 day of May, 2014 
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